



Friday 20th September 2019

## Dear parent/guardian

At Oasis Academy Clarksfield, we are working towards becoming a Rights Respecting School. The Rights Respecting School Award is an initiative run by UNICEF UK, which encourages schools to place the UN Convention on the Rights of the Child at the heart of its ethos and curriculum. The good news is that we have already achieved the Bronze Award and are a Rights Committed School. We are now working towards the Silver Award to become Rights Aware.

Every child has a right to enough food to stay healthy. To support this right we are hosting a food collection. The food will be donated to Oldham Food bank. It is a charity who help local people in crisis. We are asking for kind donations of tinned food. Oldham Food bank is in urgent need of these food items; tinned rice pudding, tinned fruit, tinned tomatoes and tinned fish.

We are asking if you could support us in this worthy cause and if your child/children could bring a tin of food into school next week. Monday 23<sup>rd</sup> – Friday 27<sup>th</sup> September.

Thank you for your continued support and generosity.

Kind regards

Miss K Heptonstall

Rights Respecting Schools

Associate Principal - Mrs Lauren Norris

**Executive Principal – Miss Angela Sweeting** 

Grasmere Road, Oldham, OL4 1NG Tel: 0161 213 1235 https://www.oasisacademyclarksfield.org/

